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October, 2016

Select Bourns® Model TISP4 Overvoltage Protector Series Products
to be Discontinued

Bourns has decided to discontinue select Model TISP4 Overvoltage Protector Series products.  
A lack of sales volume and diminishing demand necessitates this action. Regrettably, replacement 
products are not offered at this time.

Products purchased during this End of Product Life transition period will be covered by Bourns’ 
standard warranty. Last Time Buy orders for these products will be considered non-cancellable and 
non-returnable.

Please plan for the following deadlines:
	 Last time buy date: April 30, 2017
	 Last time ship date: October 31, 2017

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact Customer
Service/Inside Sales.

Obsolete 
Part Numbers
TISP4260H3BJR-S
TISP4530H3BJR-S
TISP4040J1BJR-S
TISP4090H3BJR-S

R3749-S

http://www.bourns.com/support/contact

